
Bell Schedule  
8:25     First Bell Rings 
8:30     Morning Classes Begin 
10:15   Recess:15 mins (all students) 
12:00   Primary outside;  
              Intermediate eat 
12:20   Primary eat;  
              Intermediate outside  
12:45   Afternoon classes begin 
2:23     Dismissal 

Parking and Student Drop off/Pick up   

 

We ask that parents do not park in staff 

parking as there are not enough spots. 

Pick up and drop off are along the fence by 

the playground area. Please do not use 

the bus lane nor the handicapped spots for 

pick up and drop off as it causes 

congestion and is dangerous. 

 Thank you for your cooperation! 

1337 Lark Avenue, Quesnel BC V2J 4K5 

Phone: 250-992-2613  Email: VOY@sd28.bc.ca 

email:VOY@sd28.bc.ca FAX:250-992-2623 

APRIL 2025 NEWSLETTER 

Hello Voyageur families…  Welcome back! We hope everyone enjoyed a nice Spring 

Break.  There is a lot happening this term with sports, class photos, and other events - 
please take the time to review this Newsletter and mark your calendars! 
 

Cross country running will be happening in the Uplands neighbourhood on Mondays, 
Wednesdays, and Fridays at lunchtime. 
 

Please remember to keep your child(ren) home when they are not feeling well.  This time 
of year, it can be difficult to determine between allergy and illness.  Children who have a 
fever, vomiting, diarrhea, severe uncontrolled coughing, rash with fever, or strep throat 
should not be at school until their symptoms pass.  We currently have Fifth Disease 
circulating at our school.  Reminders to wash hands regularly and to cover their mouth 
and nose when coughing or sneezing are practices that teachers continue to teach 
students.  If your child is exhibiting symptoms listed above, please keep them at home to 
keep us all healthy at school.  

Please ensure your student is dressed for changing weather and temperatures.  Since the 
ground is often wet in Spring, it is advised that students have a change of clothes in their 
backpack.  Extra socks and pants are especially important. 

Layers work great for Springtime, however, please ensure that your student keeps track of 
their clothing items.  Please label your student’s belongings, this makes it much easier to 
return lost items to students.  Just a reminder that uncollected lost and found items are 
donated at the end of each season.  Students and parents can check the Lost and Found 
rack by the front door of the school. 



Events Calendar 

Monday  

April 14 

Tuesday 

April 15 

Wednesday 

April 16 

Thursday 

April 17 

Friday 

April 18 

Mrs. Matheson’s 
class participating 
in the Festival of 
Performing Arts. 

   Good Friday 
Statutory 

Holiday (No 
school) 

Monday  

April 21 

Tuesday 

April 22 

Wednesday 

April 23 

Thursday 

April 24 

Friday 

April 25 

Easter Monday 
Holiday (No 

school) 

   PAC Pizza 
Day 

Monday  

April 28 

Tuesday 

April 29 

Wednesday 

April 30 

Thursday 

May 1 

Friday 

May 2 

 

 

 Inching Our Way 
to K at the soccer 
center 2:30—4:30 

Fun Run at  
Dragon Lake  
for X-country 

runners 

Metis Jigging 

in the Gym 

Monday  

April 7 

Tuesday  

April  8 

Wednesday 

  April 9 

Thursday 

April 10 

Friday 

April 11 

    Pro-D day:   
No school for 

students 

Upcoming Events:  
  May 15 — 10 Mile Lake Run 
 May 22 — District Track and Field Meet at Correlieu 

Monday  

May 5 

Tuesday  

May 6 

Wednesday 

May 7 

Thursday 

May 8 

Friday 

May 9 

PAC Meeting 

 

    
GROUP CLASS 

PHOTOS  





LIBRARY CONTEST 

LIBRARY CONTEST 

Morning 
 Supervision 

 
Students are welcome to 

come into the Gym for 
breakfast club at 8:00 am. 

Outdoor supervision does 
not begin until 8:10 am. 

 

Thank You! 

 

STUDENT ABSENCES 

It is very important to contact the 
school in the event a student will be 
absent or late.   

Student absences can be reported 
three ways: call the school 250-992-
2613, email the school at 
voy@sd28.bc.ca, or complete the 
online form at: https://
voyageur.sd28.bc.ca/absence-late/voy   
If you are picking up your student early 
PLEASE check them out at the office  
before leaving. 



If you have any concerns, please follow the School 
District Communications Protocol as shared below. 






